Dear New Member,  

Welcome to the [State] Society of Medical Assistants, a state affiliate of the American Association of Medical Assistants® (AAMA). We are delighted to have you as a member and look forward to supporting you in your professional journey. 

As a member of the [State Society Name], you will enjoy many benefits, such as the following: 

· Continuing education opportunities to maintain and enhance your skills
· Networking and mentoring with other medical assistants across the state
· Advocacy and representation for the medical assisting profession at the state and national levels
· Scope of practice protection from AAMA in-house legal counsel
· Access to state and local chapter information, events, and educational sessions

The AAMA also provides the following benefits to AAMA members:

· Complimentary issues of Medical Assisting Today, the AAMA’s flagship magazine
· Access to Beneplace, an exclusive savings marketplace that offers discounts on travel, computers, restaurants, and more
· Access to discounted continuing education through the AAMA e-Learning Center, AAMA Store, and Medical Assisting Today
· Discounted registration for the AAMA Annual Conference, a great opportunity to network with peers, learn from experts, and earn continuing education credits (For more information, please visit the AAMA website.)

To learn more about your membership benefits, please visit our website at [State Website]. We encourage you to get involved in your local chapter, where you can meet other members, share your experiences, and contribute to the growth and development of the medical assisting profession. You can find your local chapter information on the “State and Chapter Listings” page of the AAMA website and [State website]. 


State President 
[State President’s Name and Credentials]
[State Society Name]
